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NOTICE OF 
INTENTION 
TO SPRAY
Contractors employed by the Northland 
Regional Council will conduct second helicopter 
spraying of Manchurian Wild Rice Grass along 
the banks of Kaihu River between Parore 
Bridge and 650 meters downstream of Duck 
Creek. The contractor will be using Agpro 100 
Haloxyfop and Agpro Crop oil and have given a 
schedule window until 30th of June 2020.

Any enquiries should be directed to 
Northland Regional Council 
(0800 002 004)


